ENGLISH HERITAGE
LONDON OFFICE

Ms Eleanor Lakew

London Borough of Camden

Town Hall Extension

Argyle Street Our ref: LO0439482
London

25 November 2014
Dear Ms Lakew

Notifications under Circular 01/2001, Circular 08/2009 &
T&CP (Development Management Procedure) Order 2010
49 GLOUCESTER CRESCENT, LONDON, NW1 7EG
Application No 2014/7158/L

Thank you for your letter of 21 November 2014 notifying English Heritage of the
application for listed building consent relating to the above site. On the basis of the
information provided, we do not consider that it is necessary for this application
to be notified to English Heritage under the relevant statutory provisions, details of
which are enclosed.

If you consider that this application does fall within one of the relevant categories, or if
there are other reasons for seeking the advice of English Heritage, we wouid be
grateful if you could explain your request. Please do not hesitate to telephone me if
you would like to discuss this application or the notification procedures in general.

We will retain the application for four weeks from the date of this letter. Thereafter we
will dispose of the papers if we do not hear from you.

Please note that this response relates to historic building and historic areas matters
only. If there are any archaeological implications to the proposals it is recommended
that you contact the Greater London Archaeclogical Advisory Service for further advice
{Tel 020 7973 3712).

Yours sincerely

Jeremy Hallatt
Business Officer
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